
Dear friends & family 
 
   Last year, thanks to your prayer and financial support, I had the 
opportunity to join Andrew Palau from the Luis Palau Association and his 
team to serve in Kingston, Jamaica. It was an amazing time for me. I 
learned a lot, met plenty of amazing people, had the opportunity to serve 
others and came back a changed person. It was so great, to see people 
turning to God and having their lives radically transformed. I was blessed 
with the privilege to be a part of that.  
 
   When I was still in Jamaica, I got offered yet another trip. This time, I was 
invited to join the team in Addis Ababa, which is the capitol of Ethiopia. 
After a while of thinking and praying about it, I agreed to go. The trip will 
take place 8-18th of November 2013.  It will be a couple days of outreaches 
and two days of ‘Love Ethiopia Festival’, where Andrew Palau will be 
sharing the gospel with thousands of people, who need to hear it. I have 
never seen anybody so passionate about sharing Gods Word with people, 
like Andrew. There are people coming from the US and Europe. The teams 
will be serving in schools, prisons, churches, street kids ministries, 
orphanages and medical clinics. And I will get to be a part of that.  
    
   Obviously, I can’t go anywhere without prayers and help. If you would 
like to remember me in prayer, these are the things most important for me: 
-I want to give my best and serve the best I can. I want to be useful in the 
ways that God wants to use me. 
-Safety. Mainly during travel, several flights and the teams stay in Addis 
Ababa. 
-Finances. I still need $1,200 + airfare.  
-Good health 
 
   Also, if you would like to help me get there, any donations will be highly 
appreciated. (You can go to www.palau.org/give and click on the “General 
Giving” tab. You can input your credit card information in the form that 
pops up. You will want to be sure to write my name and “Ethiopia Mission 
Trip” in the comment box at the bottom of the form) 
 
If you have any questions, or 
comments, let me know. I will be 
more than happy to stay in touch! 
 
 
   Philip Groth 
32-434 Skomielna Biała 
Skomielna BIała #623 POLAND 
philip.d.groth@gmail.com 
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